
From: Clementa Pinckney <pinckneyc@hotmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/8/2013 3:18:54 PM
Subject: Meeting with Bishop Norris

Thank you for chatting with me last we and today concerning Bishop Richard Franklin Norris, Sr., of 
the African Methodist Episcopal Church, meeting with Gov. Haley. This note is to formerly request a 
meeting for 10 A.M. on Thursday, May 9th. He will be accompanied by Mrs. Kay Taylor Hightower,
Reverends Jurneurll Keith, Novell Goff and Robert McCants 

He would to meet the Governor as he is the new Bishop of South Carolina.

There flexibility on the time between the 9:30 and 10:15. We have another appointment at 10:30.

Thank you,

Sen. Pinckney.
Sent from my iPad
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